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Nelson, Matthew

From:  

Sent: 06 June 2017 14:42
To:
Subject: Leeds Club, Albion Place, Leeds - Variation of Premises Licence
Attachments: Agreement to Proposed Conditions.pdf

 
Dear Sirs 
 
We refer to our telephone conversation of today’s date and attach for your purposes confirmation as to 
the Applicant’s agreement to the modifications proposed by the Police to the conditions within the 
Operating Schedule. 
 
We would be grateful if you could notify the Licensing Department of the withdrawal of your representation 
following this agreement. 
 
We omitted to mention within our telephone conversation the external bar point – Marston’s are more than 
happy to have no mobile external bar but would still like to Licence the external area so as to facilitate 
waitress service – particularly considering the increased use of ApplePay as all waitress orders are now 
taken by IPad and it is anticipated that they will have payment facilities going forward. 
 
We appreciate that there are technical legal arguments with regard to appropriation of the alcohol but 
consider it best practice to have the area licensed so as to try and future proof the area if at all possible. 
 
We await to hear from you in due course. 
 
Yours faithfully 

Michelle Hazlewood  
Partner  
Sent by Sue McCourt 
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